

solenis.com

Product Regulatory Affairs

September 20, 2023

Paul Honigfort, Ph.D.
Director, Division of Food Contact Substances
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition
Office of Food Additive Safety
U.S. Food and Drug Administration
5001 Campus Drive, HFS-275
College Park, MD 20740

Dear Dr. Honigfort:

This letter documents for the United States Food and Drug Administration's (FDA) files that, prior to 2021, Solenis ("Company") ceased the manufacture of any and all product lines covered by its Food Contact Notification (FCN) Nos. 314, 487, 518, 542, 746, and 783, based on its commercial priorities at that time. The Company can therefore confirm for the Agency's records that it does not introduce or deliver these products into U.S. interstate commerce for use in food-contact applications that are subject to the jurisdiction of the FDA, and that it has no intention of doing so in the future. The referenced FCNs are not relied upon in any way by the Company.

Accordingly, the Company has no objection to any amendment the Agency might wish to make to its Inventory of Effective Food Contact Notifications to reflect the current status of FCN Nos. 314, 487, 518, 542, 746, and 783 as described herein.

Sincerely,

(b) (6)

Dr. Daniel Grell Vice-President, Product Regulatory